
Friday, January 27th  

6:00 PM dinner  ~  6:45 PM TRIVIA 

Dear Friends, 
 

Do you know….  

 "Who was the longest running Jeopardy contestant?"               
  Answer  - Ken Jennings 

 “When was the first New Year’s Eve ball dropped in Times Square?” 

  Answer - 1907 … FYI… it didn't happen in 1942 and 1943 because of 
     war time restrictions. 
 

We invite you to come and fellowship with us… Come and challenge 
yourself to a variety of subjects.... I'll bet you will know more than you 
thought. 
 

Enjoy a light supper ($5.00 per person, Reservations requested please)  or come 
at 6:45 to participate in TRIVIA only. 
 

Popcorn will be served during the game. 
 

Let's break up the long winter with some team work frivolity! Bring a 
friend or 2 to make a team.  Hope to see you there! 
 

 

Please call 585-392-7990 or email the church office at hbchurch@frontiernet.net 
and let us know you’d like to come, so we can plan accordingly.  


